
 

CONTACT 
 

10 St Gregory’s Drive 
Cambridge, ON 

N1S 3Z1 
Phone: 519-623-3111  
Fax:      519-622-5854  
 

stgreg@rogers.com 
 
www.saintgregoryparish.com 
www.hamiltondiocese.com 

A Catholic Community of Faith in Cambridge since 1967 

St. Gregory the Great Parish 

PASTOR 
Fr. Malcolm Katzenberger 
 

PASTORAL AND SUPPORT TEAM 
Deacon John Fioretti 
Mrs. Maria Ditner, Office Administrator 
Ms. Jo-Anne McDowell, Bookkeeper 
Mr. David Cinti, Maintenance 
 

MASS SCHEDULE 
Lord’s Day 
Saturday @ 5:45 pm 
Sundays @ 9:00 and 11:00 am 
Weekdays 
Tuesday @ 7:00 pm 
Wednesday Thursday &  Friday @ 8:15 am 
 

DEVOTIONS 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
Tuesday—6:00pm—6:45 pm 
 

Rosary 
Sunday @ 8:30 am 
Tuesday @ 6:30 pm  
 

Divine Mercy Chaplet 
Tuesday @ 6:00 pm 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 
 

Monday:    Closed 
Tuesday — Friday:   8:30 am—2:00pm 

 
SACRAMENTS 

Baptism:  Please call to arrange the appropriate prepara-
tion at least two months in advance. 
 

Reconciliation:  
Saturdays  10:00 am  — 11:00 am 
Tuesdays 6:00 pm — 6:45 pm and by appointment. 
 

First Holy Communion  & Confirmation: 
Please contact the Parish Office 519-623-3111 
 

Marriage: Please contact the office at least one year in 
advance of expected date.  
 

Holy Orders :  
Contact Fr. Malcolm Katzenberger at the Parish Office or 
contact Fr.  Mike King at the Diocese at 905-528-7988 
 

Anointing of the Sick: 
Please contact the Parish Office 519-623-3111 
 

When entering a hospital please register as a member of 
St. Gregory’s Parish. When confined at home, please con-



 

Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

 
Sunday Offering 

 

St. Gregory         June 25,  2017 
Regular Sunday ………...……………. $ 3,480.65 
Galle Sri Lanka ………..………………$      7.00 
 

Thank you for your generosity! 
 

IN THE PARISH CENTRE  
 

Monday,  July 3 
 AFG Family Group — 7:30 pm 

 
Tuesday,  July  4 

 Choir Practice — 7:30 pm 
 

Wednesday,  July 5 
 Legion of Mary — 7:00 pm 

 
Thursday,  July 6 

 CWL Rosary @ St. Andrews Terrace—10:30 am 
 

Parish Voice Mail Info 
Parish Phone # 519-623-3111 

 
Name    Extension 
Office              0  (General Delivery) 
Fr. Malcolm Katzenberger  29 (Personal voice mail) 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

ST. GREGORY 

 
Tuesday,  July 4 
7:00 pm Int. of Krista Messier 
 
Wednesday,  July 5 
8:15 am + George McDonnell 
 
Thursday,  July 6 
8:15 am  + Tone Else VenKaton  
 
Friday,  July 7 
8:15 am + Bernice Demeulenaere 
 
Saturday, July 8 
5:45 pm  + Stefano Marini 
  + Cecilia O’Quinn  
 
Sunday,  July 9 
9:00 am     + Andrew Jajko  
   
11:00  am   Intentions of all Parishioners  
 

 

SISTER MARIE THERESE SLADE, 
S.O.L.I., will make her perpetual profession of  
Religious Vows at St. Clement Parish in Cambridge on Au-
gust 15th, 2017. Mother Dorothy Nzekwe, Superior of the 
Sisters of Our Lady Immaculate, will receive the vows. 
Bishop Matthew Ustrzycki will preside the Mass which be-
gins at 3 p.m. We offer our good wishes to Sister and to the 
entire community. 

 
THE SHRINE OF THE SORROWFUL MOTHER  
 
The St. Agatha Cemetery Chapel, built in 1857 is open 
for visitation every Sunday, from June 4th to September 
24th, 2017 1:00pm—4:00pm 

 

Pray for our Priests and Religious 
, 

Monday  Rev. Adam Wroblewicz, C.R. 
Tuesday            Rev. Chester Chmurzynski, C.R.  
Wednesday       Comboni Missionaries (M.C.C.J.) 
Thursday           Very Rev. Msgr. Earl Talbot  
Friday                Rev. Phillip Cook 
Saturday           Rev. Robert Bulbrook 

Prayer Vigil  - for the Unborn  
 
Thursday, July 6, 2017, from 9:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m.  All are 
welcomed and urged to come out to pray and to be a 
witness for God’s unborn babies being aborted!  Their silent 
screams cry out to be heard. Will you be their witness today?  
This is our Era’s horrific holocaust. 
 
Please pray to end abortion, and pray for the conversion of 
hearts.    
Prayer Vigil will be held in front of Freeport Hospital, 3570 
King Street East., Kitchener,  
Parking—across the road, Schneider Park 
If you cannot physically attend, would you devote an hour 
praying? Thank you and God bless you. 
Contact Cathy at:  phone: 519-742-9025 or email:  
kwc.prayervigil@rogers.com  
 
Future monthly prayer vigils:  August 3rd and September 7 



Please patronize our advertisers! 
The advertisers on our back page help make this Bulletin possible and we ask our parishioners to support them with 
your patronage whenever possible.  If you are a business owner or other professional, and would like to support our 
parish by advertising in our weekly Bulletin, please call the Parish Office at 519-623-3111. 

 July 2, 2017 

 
 
 
 
 

This month we are collecting: 
Rice and Dried Potatoes  

 

Thank you for your support! 

saintgregoryparish.com Visit us online 

 
 
 
 
 

A New Phase In The Journey  
 
My dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ...  I am honoured and 
humbled to introduce myself to you as your new pastor at St. 
Gregory's Parish - Cambridge.  My history as a priest is 
somewhat short as I was ordained in 2007 at the ripe age of 
50 years old. Previously I had worked in the corporate envi-
ronment, specifically in Information Technology at a single 
company for thirty years. God had different plans for me and 
I followed the inspiration of the Holy Spirit leading me to 
seminary in Boston Mass., ordination, associate pastorships 
at Blessed Sacrament Parish - Kitchener, Saint Paul the 
Apostle Parish - Burlington and a pastorship at Annunciation 
of Our Lord - Hamilton.  Since my arrival a few short days 
ago, I have begun to acquaint myself with Cambridge (or 
should I say Galt) and am sensing that this is a tight and 
strong community with lots to offer but with a homey smaller 
city feel.  The city reminds me much of my hometown of 
Saskatoon Sask with the river meandering through the core 
and the bridges - all of it making me feel quite at home.  I 
feel extremely honoured to be the Shepherd of your Catholic 
Community acting in "Persona Christi Capitis" and meeting 
everyone of you at Sunday Mass and/or around the           
Parish.  Blessings till then.  

     Fr. Malcolm  

FAMINE RELIEF FUND 
 
This week, Bishop Douglas Crosby, OMI, together with other 
Christian, Jewish, Muslim, Sikh and Baha’i faith communities 
launched a national appeal to address the famines in South 
Sudan and the extreme food shortages in Yemen, Northeast 
Nigeria and Somalia. 
All parishioners are encouraged to support  this worthy cause 
by making donations directly to one of the recognized Cana-
dian Charities.  Contributions made to one of the agencies 
listed below before June 30, 2017 will be matched by the Gov-
ernment of Canada.  Donations after June 30th will also be 
welcome. 
 
Canadian Catholic Organization for Development and Peace: 
https://www.devp.org/en/famine-relief-fund 
Phone (toll free): 1-888-664-3387 
 
Aid to the Church in Need Canada 
www.acn-aed-ca.org/iamstarving 
Phone (toll free): 1-800-585-6333 
 
Canadian Jesuits International 
http://www.canadianjesuitsinternational.ca/2017/06/05/famine-
relief-appeal 
Phone (toll free): 1-800-448-2148 

 
Catechetical Correspondence  

Courses   
Programs available for children from Kindergarten 
through to High School not currently receiving reli-
gious instruction.  Preparation for First Communion 
and Confirmation for children not in Catholic 
Schools also available.  Families work through the 
programs at home.  Contact the parish office for 
more information and for registration forms. 

Father Malcolm 

Meet and Great  July 8 - 9 

Please join us in welcoming Fr. Malcolm after 
each of  the weekend masses in the Church 
Hall for coffee fellowship. 



    

Elementary 
 

  Saint Gregory   Saint Augustine   
  Jacquie Wettlaufer,   Terri-Lynn Geisel,  
  Principal   Principal 
  519-621-6770   519.740.3530 
 

Secondary 
 

Monsignor Doyle    
Lou Bellini, 
Principal,  

519.622.1290 

Our Parish Schools 

Remember 
when? 
 
Mortgage burning 
ceremony  


